
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

In August, we had a lovely time   
supporting the first joint tea dance 

of Holy Trinity Church and              
St Cuthbert’s Church. Great effort 

from everyone with the dancing and 
amazing cakes.                             

Thank you for the invite.  

WELCOME 

July and August have been busy, as we    
enjoyed the fabulous hot weather. We      
continued with competitions and had a great 
time on our weekend away! 

July saw our Cheer Dancers head to Newton Aycliffe for another day of             
competition.  Well done to all our dancers with great performances all round.  

We came away with 1 x 2nd, 2 x 3rd, 2 x 4th, 2 x 5th and  2 x 6ths. 



         Check out the website for more details. 

     www.kellendance.co.uk 
              07810 272788 

 
Check out what is 

coming up! 

 

September 
 

 Thursday 1st September 
beginners Ballroom and 
Latin class commence 
7.30-8.15pm, Bowen 
Road. 

 

October 
 Monday 3rd  October 

Fish and Chip Supper          
Sequence Dance. 

 
 Sunday 16th –Tuesday 

18th October Blackpool 
Sequence Dance       
Festival. 

 
 Monday 31st October 

Halloween Sequence 
Dance. 

 
Future Dates 

 
 Sunday 13th November 

All Nations Commercial 
Ballroom, Latin and     
Sequence Competition 
Norbreck Hotel         
Blackpool. 

 
 Sunday 13th November 

Ada Unsworth Inventive 
Dance Competition. 

 
July saw us return to The Bedford Hotel in Lytham 

St Anne’s, for another fabulous weekend of            
sequence dancing.  A lovely weekend of friendship, 

laughter and dancing.  It was good to welcome 
some dancers for the first time, along with those 

friends that have joined us on many of our holidays.    
 

If you would like to join us on 
our next sequence dance 

weekend to Carlisle, in         
February 2023, check out the    

website for details.              
Places going fast! Now the summer holidays are over, classes will 

be returning to normal.   
Our cheer dancers will be learning new routines. 

The Commercial Ballroom, Latin and Sequence dancers will be     
preparing for their next competitions. 

 
We are also on the lookout for children aged 7 or above who 
would like to join our ballroom and latin or classical sequence 
classes on a Monday evening.  Come along and learn how to 

waltz, cha cha and jive your way to becoming a star on the 
dance floor!  


